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Our assembly topic next week is:

Last week 2SJ found out that Parliament give us the
), — rules for what we learn in school. Mrs Jeynes became a
speaker and the children had a vote on a variety of
issues e.g. School uniform should be banned!
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Last week in cooking club, children made their own
carrot batons to dip into their handmade hummus!
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4T Created poppies and held a minute silence for
Remembrance Day.

Children in EYFS observed the flow of water this week!
The children dug holes and created paths and watched
how the water moved and changed direction.

3J enjoyed learning all about the Eat Well plate and the
different food groups. They sorted food into their correct
groups and even created their own Eat Well page,
' ensuring that they had the correct amounts of each
group on their plate. Well done 3J!
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Message from the school:

We hope that you enjoy
our new-look newsletter,
where we are celebrating
the best of what has been
happening in our school
over the past week!

Each week, there is lots of
exciting learning taking
place in each class, so we
want to make sure that we
share it with all of you.

You can see more on our

Twitter page
@Mountbattenprim




